Lenzi, Chelsea



#2

From:

MY FARM <myfarmsb@gmail.com> Monday, January 22, 2018 12:03 PM

Sent: To:

sbcob; Williams, Das; Wolf, Janet; Hartmann, Joan; Adam, Peter; Lavagnino, Steve;

Bozanich, Dennis

Cc:

Rob Bjorklund; Rogue Entertaining; Anne Rodriguez; jess arce; MY FARM

Subject:

File #18-00066 Cannabis Hearing Public Comment

Attachments:

Cannabis Public Comment - myfarmsb@gmail.com - Gmail.html

Dear Board Members,

Maria Ygnacio Farm Collective wants to reiterate our previous letter regarding microbusiness applications. (sent 1/12/2018, titled "Cannabis Public Comment, attached)

We ask the board of supervisors to authorize the county to modify its authorization letter (12/21/2017, by Dennis Bozanich) for legal non conforming operations to include microbusiness applications for annual licensing, so we can continue doing business as we have and associate ourselves with other licensed operatives while staying in compliance.

Thankyou Board Members & Staff

Robert Bjorklund CEO Maria Ygnacio Farm Collective Inc 805-705-1154

Cody Hemmah COO Maria Ygnacio Farm Collective Inc 805-886-4528

Lenzi, Chelsea

From: MY FARM <myfarmsb@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 12:04 PM

To: Bozanich, Dennis; Williams, Das; Hartmann, Joan; Wolf, Janet; Adam, Peter; sbcob;

Lavagnino, Steve

Cc: Anne Rodriguez; Christopher A. Brown; MY FARM; Rob Bjorklund; Rogue Entertaining;

jess arce

Subject: Cannabis Public Comment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Follow up

Hey Dennis,

Maria Ygnacio Farm Collective here. We got denied a temporary license for our microbusiness because the county authorization letter says "all other cannabis operations are prohibited." As you know, that statement is incorrect because we have been operating our cannabis operation since the year 2009. Our continuous operation since 2009 was exempted from the "cultivation ban" on January 19, 2016. However, all other Medical Marijuana Program Act (MMPA) operations were not prohibited on the date of January 19, 2016.

Under the MMPA, qualified patients are authorized to conduct medical marijuana operations.

We need a letter from the County of Santa Barbara that clearly states the county's intention to authorize the continuation of our cannabis operation as Microbusiness.

Anything less than such Letter of Authorization will deny us our historical, legal usage of the land.

We want to discuss with you on how to best proceed.

- A. Can you modify the original authorization letter to include microbusiness wording?
- B. Who would be the point person that the state will be contacting concerning microbusiness applications?
- C. How would you suggest the best way to communicate with the board to authorize needed modification?
- D. Who would be the appropriate person for our thousands of members to contact to voice their support for Maria Ygnacio Farm Collective?

Currently we're operating under the Medical Marijuana Program Act.

I just called your office, but wanted to make these notes so we have key points to which you may reply by email.

Thankyou.

- -Robert Bjorklund
- -CEO M.Y. Farm Collective
- -805-705-1154
- -Cody Hemmah